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Steve Wall

From: Molyneux, Keith <MolyneK@wsdot.wa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 2:34 PM
To: Steve Wall; Curleigh (Jim) Carothers; Jim Hodges
Cc: Williams, Michael A; Robe, Nils
Subject: Bid Opening Review - NE 3rd Ave. Bridge Seismic Retrofit

To: City of Camas Public Works 
 
Concerning the June 29th 2020 bid opening for the NE 3rd Ave. Bridge Seismic Retrofit project, BHM-7040(006).  
WSDOT won’t concur with awarding the project due to contract requirements that are contrary to 23 USC 112 (b) (1).    
Awarding the contract as it is currently written, would make the project ineligible for Federal participation.  
 
Thanks,  
Keith Molyneux 
WSDOT SW Region Local Programs 
360-905-2214 office 
360-608-5829 cell 
 


